
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To:   Monterey Bay ACA Intergroup Member Groups  

 

From:  Outreach Committee 

 

Date:  February 22, 2020 

 

Subject:  Outreach Flyer 

 

 

 

The attached flyer is the result of the Outreach 

Committee’s efforts to provide each member group with  

flyers for distribution to the public describing the 

ACA program.  The flyer will be posted on the 

acamontereybay.org website for future access. 

 

These flyers can be hung on public bulletin boards 

where curious people might read them.  Examples of some 

of these places may be gymnasiums, health care 

providers, libraries, grocery stores, shelters, police 

and fire departments, dance studios, yoga studios, 

massage therapists, churches, restaurants, laundromats, 

hair salons, and many more public venues. 

 

We ask that each Intergroup Representative make copies 

and deliver these flyers to their home meetings with 

the request that members of the fellowship voluntarily 

hang the flyers on public bulletin boards as they go 

about their regular daily routines.   

 

We thank our fellowship for the growth in its 

membership.  With your help, we hope to continue the 

slow and steady expansion of our message of hope to 

those still suffering. 


